
Walter Williams - Re: Petition #2663 - Berm Use

From:    Shannon Salter <tmrs.shay@gmail.com>
To:    Walter Williams <williamswl@detroitmi.gov>
Date:    5/22/2018 10:57 AM
Subject:   Re: Petition #2663 - Berm Use

 
Good morning Mr. Williams,
 
Could you please cancel this request? We sold our building, so we will be moving in the next couple 
months.
 
Please feel free to contact me with any questions or concerns you may have.
 
Thanks!
 
On Tue, May 22, 2018 at 10:34 AM, Walter Williams <williamswl@detroitmi.gov> wrote: 

Please advised
 
Sincerely
Walter L. Williams
Sr. GIS Support Technician
Survey Bureau
City Engineering Division
Department of Public Works
313-224-3970
williamswl@detroitmi.gov
Mike Duggan, Mayor 

>>> Walter Williams 9/24/2015 9:36 AM >>> 
Good afternoon Mrs. Salter: 
Per our conversation this morning, the only utility that have an objection is the City of Detroit: Traffic 
Engineering. Below is their contact information and their comments are attached, so if you want this 
Petition to continue, please contact them so their concerns can be address. Then you can notify me 
about you decision to continue or discontinue the process. 
Traffic Engineering is 313 628-5640. Ask for Meena.
 
Sincerely
Walter L. Williams
Sr. GIS Support Technician
Survey Bureau
City Engineering Division
Department of Public Works
313-224-3970
williamswl@detroitmi.gov
Mike Duggan, Mayor 
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Regards,
Shannon Salter-Owner/President 
 
Total Management Recovery Services 
P.O. Box 152 
Newport, MI 48166 
Email: tmrs.shay@gmail.com 
Phone: 734-384-3500
Cell: 313-914-0052
www.tmrsllc.com
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